
 

Having new Pj’s to wear on Christmas morning
should be something every child gets to experience. 

Help us make the holidays a little brighter 
For the kids in need here in Beautiful Revelstoke. 

We gladly accept donations of NEW
pyjamas, socks and underwear. 

Our focus is children; newborn to 18 years of age. 

Thank you in advance for your generous donations and 
for supporting the  

2nd Annual Christmas Pyjama Drive. 

Donation bins are located at: 
Okanagan Library (Community Centre) 605 Campbell Ave. 

Begbie View Elementary (reception area) 
Barton HUB Insurance (next door to Pharmasave) 

We also welcome cash donations which will help us purchase 
More items to contribute to this special holiday drive. 

For cash donations, to arrange pick up or for any other questions, please contact 
Lexie Ast at 

 Alexandra.ast@outlook.com 
We will happily accept donations up until December 12th. 


